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LEEUWIN-NATURALISTE NATIONAL PARK, ENTRY FEES 

247. Hon BARRY HOUSE to the minister representing the Minister for the Environment and 
Heritage: 

(1) What funds were collected by the Department of Conservation and Land Management from entry fees 
into the Leeuwin-Naturaliste National Park - 

(a) between inception and abolition; 

(b) collected by the Shires of Busselton and Augusta-Margaret River as a result of the agreement 
with the local authorities; and 

(c) other sources?   

(2) With the recent abolition of these fees, from where will CALM derive the equivalent funds for its 
required work in the Leeuwin-Naturaliste National Park? 

Hon TOM STEPHENS replied: 
I thank the member for some notice of this question.  I ask that the question be placed on notice.  
 


